
Welcome, New Member!

Steven Potter

Steven grew up in California, MO.  
He is in the hospitality industry 
and recently moved to Columbia 
to be closer to his family.  Steven 
comes to First Baptist, transferring 
his membership from Day Spring 
(formerly Delmar) Baptist Church 
in St. Louis.

You’re Invited

You’re invited to Bill 
Gortmaker’s birthday.  
Bill, Colleen Ostercamp’s  
father, turns 90 on March 
12.  Join the family on 
Friday, March 13 for some 
cake in the fellowship hall, 
open house from 7:00-
8:30 pm.

Collecting E-Readers

Sherry Wyatt is collecting gently used 
electronic readers (with the chargers please), 
such as NOOKS, KINDLES, KINDLE FIRES, 
and other e-readers.  These readers will be 
used to support a free reading program within 
the Columbia Public Schools  called “My On.”  
Thanks for supporting these educational and 
recycling endeavors.  See Sherry for more 
details.  



Youth, College & Young Adults

For all our students going to camp this summer, please 
turn in your $50 registration ASAP.

This summer, July 6-11th, our youth (grades 6-12) are invited to join us for Student Life 
Camp at Cedarville University in Cedarville OH. As a part of camp, our students will 
have the opportunity to serve in mission opportunities in and around the Cedarville 
area. The theme of this year’s camp is “Come to the Table” based on John 6:35. 
Thanks to the generosity of our church, this opportunity is available to all of our 
students for $250 per person ($25 discount per person for members of the same 
family). In order to best plan for camp, we are asking that all deposits be given to 
Michael McEntyre or Madison Reynolds by March 1st. If you have any questions, 
please contact Michael at mmcentyre@fbc-columbia.org. 

Sunday Feb 22nd our students will have 
the opportunity to help prepare our 
Fellowship Hall for Room at the Inn. All 
students are asked to be here from 5:00-
6:00pm to help set up the space and to 
pray for the weeks to come. Parents are 
welcome to help out.

UPDATE: At last count, 35 envelopes have been claimed for our 
Youth Envelope Challenge to support our students. If you haven’t 
had the chance to pick one up yet, be sure to grab one and drop 
it in the offering by Sunday March 1st. All the money raised 
by this challenge will go directly to the Youth Scholarship Fund, 
allowing us the freedom to make the cost of activities affordable 
for every student and to work with families needing further 
assistance to make sure no student is left out because of financial 
restraints. Thank you in advance for your generosity.

 
Michael McEntyre
Associate Pastor for Youth, College and Young Adults, and Missions

College and Young Adult Bible Study, Sundays at 8:00 PM 
(COFFEE AND WAFFLES START AT 7:30PM)

Our College and Young Adult Bible Study is off to a great start. This semester we are engaging 
the ministry of Paul and his epistles. We meet in the Youth Suite on the 3rd floor on Sunday 
nights at 8:00pm. The College and Young Adult Bible Study is a weekly gathering of college 
students and 20 somethings designed to explore our faith and build community

Youth Ensemble will meet prior to 
the Calling, at 4:00 pm, on Sunday, 
February 22 and March 1.


